
Greenwell Point Public School 

   NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                    17th October 2016                                        Term 4 Week 2 

 
PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your support in helping Mrs Miller complete the change over 
from what was called “Oasis” to our new “LMBR” system. In a nutshell the ad-
ministrative system or program we have been using since the 80’s has 
changed and the new system takes us into the 21st century of finances etc. 
 
Only two weeks until the festival. The children are excitedly learning a dance 
for the event. We are asking that the children wear black and /or white. We are 
not expecting anyone to purchase new clothing so please check with friends if 
you have any spares to help out. An example could be a black pair of track 
pants or shorts with a white T shirt. The T shirt can have a pattern on the front. 
Any shoes can be worn but need to be comfortable to dance in on the grass. 
We are planning to dance between 12 and 1 P.M. but if you know your child 
has a sporting commitment earlier in the day and you need a bit more time to 
get here, please just let me know as soon as possible. We would like to see 
every child at school during the day and have organised child friendly games, 
so they can be kept occupied while you have a well earned rest perusing our 
other 30 plus stalls.  
 
It is that time again when we need numbers for next year. If you know of a new 
child into Greenwell Point or a parent who needs an enrolment for their child 
next year could you ask them to see us now rather than wait until the end of 
the year. We are organising the kindergarten orientation etc. and we would 
hate to miss any student. 
  
Please support our great festival to support our great students. 
 
Mrs Kate Murphy 
Principal 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
OCTOBER 
 
27 Power FM Breakfast 
 
29 Oyster/Fishing      

Festival  
           
NOVEMBER 
 
4-11-18 Kinder Orientation 
4-5    Book Fair 
11 Assembly 
14-25 Swimming Scheme 
18      P & C Disco 
23-24 Years 4/5/6 Convict 
excursion to Sydney 
 
December 
 
14  Presentation Assembly 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t 

miss our on the  updates and 

photos on your devices.  Like our 

page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s Green-

well Point Public School in the palm of 

your hand. Download from ITunes or 

Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

                                             These are a few of the stalls plus over 30 speciality stalls. 

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
94.9 POWER FM SCHOOL BREAKFAST SHOW 
Power FM will be broadcasting LIVE from the school on Thursday 27th October.  Students and parents are 
asked to come to the school from 7:30am onwards.  Breakfast will consist of cereal, milk and fresh fruit.  
There will also be a side of toast with butter/jam/vegemite for those who can’t each cereal.  Please bring a 
bowl and spoon each. Students, staff and parents are encouraged to come dressed up in their favourite su-
perhero costume.  If you prefer you may come dressed in a Disney, movie or TV character costume.  
 
NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK 
Canteen will be up and running the following week but we are still looking for more helpers. 
 
BOOK FAIR 
There will be no book club this month as we are having a BOOK FAIR at school  
on the 4th & 5th of November. This is perfect timing to do some Christmas 
shopping. The book fair will be in the library on the Friday &  Saturday (10am 
till 2pm). There will be a chance for three lucky door prizes to win books up to 
the value of 20.00 for those that purchase a book during the fair. We will also 
have pay pass facilities this year. So let your neighbours, friends work col-
leagues know that it will be open to the public on the Saturday.  
 

SCHOOL PUB RAFFLE  

URGENT HELP IS REQUIRED THIS  FRIDAY TO SELL RAFFLE TICKETS at the Greenwell Point Hotel, if 
you can help and would like your name on the roster, or wish to find out more please ring or email Shannon 
on 0404858748 or  philshantoby@aapt.net.au. 

 

CLOTHING STORE 

Please place your orders for any school dresses to Louise by no later than the 14th of November with a de-
posit so that they can be ordered. Please take note that there has been a small increase in some uniforms 
due to our supplier raising costs, we have tried to keep the rise a small as possible. 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS 

Don’t forget to return them ASAP 

 

 

BOAT AWARDS 
KINDER: Tyson Wilkins, Sammi Hirschausen 

YEAR 1: Clarke Rowley, Pacey Ebzery 
 YEAR 2/3: Nav Innes, Ryan Hupp 

 YEAR 4/5/6: Dominic Eyles ,Shalie Budd 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Bailey in Year 2/3 turns 8 today 

Asha in Year 4/5/6 turns 10 on Thursday 

Wyl in Year 2/3 turns 9 on Saturday 


